
Crossways 
A “big-picture” survey 

of the whole Bible 
 
A new year-one Crossways class will begin on Monday, Sept. 18           
at 6:30 p.m. Crossways is a “big picture” study of the entire Bible.          

It includes an overview of each book, placed within the framework          

of the Bible’s “big story.” It combines Bible reading, commentary          

and full-color illustrations to show how the whole Bible fits together. 
 

Each Crossways class meets for 20 weeks per year (10 weeks in   
the fall and 10 weeks in the winter) for three years.  The full-color, 
full-text material can be purchased for $20/unit (a total of $120 
over three years) or the entire set at once for $100.00. There are 
also several used sets of material available that can be borrowed. 
 

Want to know your Bible better? Sign up for Crossways today! To         
get more information, secure course materials or other details, 
contact Pastor Scott at church, call 587-2093 or e-mail: 
scottg@faithlc.com.  
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

                  The Origins Story 

   A Study of the book of Genesis 
 

Genesis explains the origins of the world, the human condition and 

God’s plan of salvation with profound theological insight. It sets         

the foundation for the whole Bible and points to Christ as Lord in 

intriguing ways. 
 

This study will meet in the Faith Center on Mondays from 10:30 a.m. 

until noon, starting on September 11. Anyone is welcome to attend  

and no registration is necessary. Just bring a Bible and a pen or pencil. 

To learn more about this study, contact Pastor Scott. 
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A Simple Way: 
Treasuring Luther’s 

Small Catechism 

This fall, beginning on September 10, 

Pastors Scott and Dave will begin a 

preaching series on Luther’s Small 

Catechism. This series will dovetail with 

what the Sunday school and confirmation 

students are learning this fall. Each week 

will focus on a different part of the 

catechism: The Commandments, The 

Creed, The Lord’s Prayer, Holy Baptism, 

The Office of the Keys, and the Lord’s 

Supper. Let’s all learn together the 

importance of this foundational Lutheran 

writing. 

Matins  

You are invited to join in this 

time of prayer to start your day in 

person in the sanctuary or via 

Facebook. Tuesday and Thursday 

will focus on a Psalm, New 

Testament reading, and a 

devotion. Wednesday will focus 

on more of a musical time of 

worship with a Psalm and Old 

Testament reading. If you would 

like a copy of the service order to 

follow along at home via 

Facebook, they are available in 

the church office. 


